





February 18, 2025

City Council Attn: Danielle Leach, Clerk PO Box 455 Mackinac Island, MI 49757

Dear City Council Members,

I, Jim Fisher, owner of Mackinac Wheels and Mackinac Bike Barn, am applying for additional bike rental licenses. In the event that additional bike licenses become available, Mackinac Wheels/ Mackinac Bike Barn would like to request that we be granted up to as many licenses that may be given to any other business or individual. This request is for each of our two locations. I understand the availability of these licenses is limited, and any number would be grateful.

The demand for more rental bikes at the end of the marina has been increasing every year. We were unable to satisfy the demand most of June, every day in July and August, as well as every Saturday in September. Many of these days we had to turn away people starting as early as 9:30 am because the demand was so great.

Any licenses that may be granted would be under the same contract as the previous licenses granted to Mackinac Wheels.

I hope you will strongly consider issuing Mackinac Wheels these licenses. I am always available to be contacted at 847-8022 or at 517-575-8585 if there are any further questions.

Sincerely,

James Fisher Business Owner